
Dear Valued Customer,

On Monday, January 4, 2021 our branches and drive thrus 
will be closed countrywide as during the weekend we will 
be transitioning to a new Core Banking System. We will 
reopen on Tuesday, January 5, 2021. 

Debit/Credit Cards, Atlantic Online, ATM and POS 
services will continue to be available. AtlaXpress and 
GoMobile will not be available starting from  2:00 PM on 
December 31, 2020 until 8:00 AM on January 5, 2021.

Thank you in advance. Your trust in us is what motivates 
us to continuously improve.

CUSTOMER ADVISORY


